

HB 154a April 10, 2021



April 7, 2021

Representative Mike Cronk State of Alaska Juneau, Alaska 99801

Sponsor Letter for House Bill 154

Dear Representative Cronk:

We are writing this letter in support of House Bill 154. We are totally in support of the exemption for low voltage installers from the contractor requirements as well as the exemption for low voltage installers from electrical administrator requirements.

I have personal knowledge how this would be devastating to hundreds of communication dish installers in Bush Alaska. As you are well aware, there is very little employment in Bush Alaska to start with. Without these exemptions, I personally know of 400 people who would lose their livelihoods.

Thank you for your support of this Bill 154.

Sincerely,

Bernie Karl President

Bernie Karl

Microcom • 129 West 53rd Avenue • Anchorage, Alaska 99518

April 1, 2021

Representative Mike Cronk State Capitol Room 112 Juneau AK, 99801

Dear Representative Cronk,

We fully support the changes you have proposed for electrical contracting. This properly classifies our industry and updates Alaska Statutes to reflect the direct to consumer and business telecommunications, broadband, and video industry and where it should be in the regulatory structure.

Thank you for your assistance and we stand ready to help move this forward.

Best regards,

Sandra J Blinstrubas

Sandra Blinstrubas
President
Microcom
129 W 53rd Ave
Anchorage, AK 99518
Email: sandra@microcom.tv
P: (907) 264-0005 • C: (907) 227-7083 • F: (907) 264-3455
Facebook • YouTube • Microcom.tv

